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Partners Suzanne Bogdan and Scott Schneider hosted a webinar for ICUF on January 20, 2016.

The webinar examined the exempt v. non-exempt status of positions common to independent
colleges and universities; assess principles regarding whether “volunteers” and “independent
contractors” are really employees; discuss exempt status and proper pay guidelines for employees
who work more than one job; determine the number of "hours worked"” when employees work more
than one job; and discuss the compensation requirements proposed by the Department of Labor for
2016.

p» Watch the Webinar Now
Please fill out the requested information to access the video.
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